/ Llopd's Register of Shipping,
Royal Bank Buildings,
28, Constitution Street,

o0 ! Leith, 29th June, 1936,

Dear 81r, Loaupe®™
Herewith we acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 26th instant informing us that the First Entry Reports
on the Engines and Boilers have been received from the
Sunderland and Glasgow Surveyors, in the case of the new
‘»‘ steamer "FULHAM II",
’ We may state that the vessel is expected to be
completed on the 10th July, when we will forward the First
Entry Report on Hull, and Electriec Lighting Installation,
We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS3.
Per, f . m
The Secretary,

LONDON,

00228 -002L%0~004TY






